

North Crawford School District

TROJANS

47050 County Road X, Soldiers Grove, WI 54655 Fax: 608.735.4317

Mr. Brandon Munson Superintendent District Office: 608.735.4318 Mrs. Amanda Killeen Elementary Principal Elementary Office: 608.624.5201 Mr. Toby Tripalin Middle/High School Principal MS/HS Office: 608.735.4311 Mrs. Cara Wood
Director of Student Services
Elementary Office: 608.624.5201

February 18, 2021

Dear North Crawford Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

I hope this letter finds you all in good health and enjoying the gradual warm up in temperatures. The NCSD School Board met on Wednesday, February 17th for our monthly school board meeting. One of the agenda items for discussion was a potential change in our instructional model within the school district. As all of you know, since the beginning of the school year we have been running a hybrid instructional model. Elementary through 6th grade students come to school four days per week, with a remote learning day on Wednesdays. 7th grade through 12th grade students are face to face two days per week, and virtual three days per week.

After much discussion and deliberation, the school board voted unanimously to continue in our current hybrid instructional model. There will be no changes at this time with our instructional schedule PK-12th grade. However, the school board did vote to allow 7th through 12th grade students to return to the building on their virtual days for structured study halls.

The middle and high school staff will be working to identify students who may not be experiencing success within the virtual environment, and mandating those students to attend school on those virtual days. The students will be assigned classrooms to work in, under the supervision of a qualified staff member. Additionally, the district recognizes that while many students may be successful in our hybrid model, those same students may wish to utilize the structure and routine of coming to school on their virtual days. Again, those students would be assigned to classrooms to work on their virtual work under the supervision of a qualified staff member. Students who are mandated or who take advantage of being at school on their virtual days will not receive additional in person instruction, but will be under the guidance of staff members who will be present to assist these students with their work.

The district's goal is to provide additional opportunities for our students to experience success regardless of the learning environment with which they are in. We hope many of our families will take advantage of this opportunity for your child(ren) to receive additional support from our highly qualified staff.

Please keep on the lookout for additional information from Middle/High School Principal Toby Tripalin or Middle/High School Counselor Stephanie Colsch. If you have any questions regarding this opportunity, please feel free to reach out to the middle/high school office at (608) 735-4311. Take care and stay well.

Respectfully,

Brandon Munson, Superintendent